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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide a foundation that allows for direct on-going 
communication with each of you. Information contained within will cover the most current 
Safe Sport related information. If you have any feedback, comments or suggestions, 
please email us at safesport@usaswimming.org    

 

 

 

  

Zone Workshops! 

The first zone workshop was held for the 
Southern Zone April 7-8 in Atlanta, GA. 
There were ten LSC Safe Sport Chairs in 
attendance and the weekend was very 
productive. The chairs came together, 
participated in great discussion and 
brainstormed ways to get new Safe Sport 
Champions on board and spread the Safe 
Sport message. The other three zone 
workshops are quickly approaching. If you 
are able to attend, please come prepared 
to work just as hard as the Southern Zone 
chairs. They sure did set the bar high! Your 
voice is invaluable and we can’t wait to see 
all the work that comes from these 
workshops. 
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Maryland Parent 
Initiative! 

For the second year in a row, Maryland 
Swimming ran a parent training incentive 
program. The goal was for each team to 
have as many parents as possible 
complete the parent athlete protection 
training. The team with the most 
completions won a pizza party! The 
initiative lasted for two months and the 
numbers were really great. Over the two 
months 2,110 parents completed the 
training, with participation from 
approximately 20 different teams. Kudos to 
Maryland Swimming, this is FANTASTIC!!!! 
For more information on how to run a 
similar effort in your LSC, please contact 
Safe Sport Education Specialist Maggie 
Vail at mvail@usaswimming.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Tabling Events. It’s not hard at all! 

A great way to spread the Safe Sport message is by taking advantage of the times that 
you already have a group of swimming people together. This might be at a meet or maybe 
your LSC’s House of Delegates meeting. By simply providing an opportunity for someone 
to come by and ask questions or take a piece of educational material, you are creating a 
space for people to familiarize themselves with Safe Sport.  What opportunities are 
coming up in your LSC where you can table? 

 

 

 

  

New Website!  

 
As many of you have probably noticed, the USA Swimming website looks a little different. 
The new USASwimming.org will provide a more productive way for users to find and 
access information. Please take a little time to explore the Safe Sport section at 
www.usaswimming.org/protect, familiarizing yourself with where to find things again. The 
following links will be the same: 

www.usaswimming.org/protect 

www.usaswimming.org/toolkit 

www.usaswimming.org/backgroundcheck 

www.usaswimming.org/apt 

 
We encourage you to make sure that the links you have on your LSC’s web page are 
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functional and to forward this information to the clubs in your LSC and suggest that they 
make sure that their links are up to date as well.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Regional Coach 
Clinics! 

Coach educational opportunities are a 
critical component to the betterment of our 
swimming communities. Eight times a year, 
there are regional coach clinics held 
throughout the country. These conferences 
provide education for both the wet and dry 
side of the sport. Clinics are open to all 
swimming coaches regardless of their USA 
Swimming membership. At these clinics 
attendees have a chance to learn about 
Safe Sport and the resources available to 
them to assist in creating a positive 
environment on their teams. 

 

 

  

 

 

  

If you have a Safe Sport question or concern, 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

CONTACT US 

  

 

 

 

     

 

     

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ULQGrf0MfZF4CCTKJ4bzsNVKBb5Ur0D6628UcxPN0fZuRzS6ctCMw1i3gA_XKSTBwtIVLGC54Oa9PYNJfDUe1ISyjkR7KpSlAH_GcYmoK-K1lLiRHye5Jim_uxERJE7jA-UcBHpJMpCauwDfIKxh0YwRxST-g6ugJIELgewckl0KR98ROkoVOOFWNzZnn8EAcBA2el3ONVWJ_6KFc5EgVkYGcRelPHag&c=BYjQ61nEP7ZJiqiPDJTXuDNV5AXAZxhZ8XsYfGtgcAGex5yQBmuePw==&ch=yqtkeMJlBrcQHK268cO-EYGMyDO0QyGVhd5NCtKOr_0uNyBo9irJ9g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ULQGrf0MfZF4CCTKJ4bzsNVKBb5Ur0D6628UcxPN0fZuRzS6ctCMw4_zhAkI-aSlsJnUdozz1_hEhmffXVhrtlbcAT85V5irsTBvnQseSEVcAMZWAs4KPaOK70j-DgzxJN5sLgTkih5AyCXtDL3Klvu3qSB0PY-Ac1_goOf67Tygw3S3tb8R7kqUuDPg6_FuaF6ntVN8tngMZ__6mk1wSP2CSFEJod6SyPhBmN2i2FB3aK5NsXvc_5J0PbLZMne-lX35-2Qxu4JXpQ5ZSocJCnusaPbMIyr3tHjrmcLNaoKMrEUmLB_AZMvX5A3_l2mF-yjrIFG3hNQdHzxawQrWzisjQqNvVVDa&c=BYjQ61nEP7ZJiqiPDJTXuDNV5AXAZxhZ8XsYfGtgcAGex5yQBmuePw==&ch=yqtkeMJlBrcQHK268cO-EYGMyDO0QyGVhd5NCtKOr_0uNyBo9irJ9g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ULQGrf0MfZF4CCTKJ4bzsNVKBb5Ur0D6628UcxPN0fZuRzS6ctCMw4_zhAkI-aSlsJnUdozz1_hEhmffXVhrtlbcAT85V5irsTBvnQseSEVcAMZWAs4KPaOK70j-DgzxJN5sLgTkih5AyCXtDL3Klvu3qSB0PY-Ac1_goOf67Tygw3S3tb8R7kqUuDPg6_FuaF6ntVN8tngMZ__6mk1wSP2CSFEJod6SyPhBmN2i2FB3aK5NsXvc_5J0PbLZMne-lX35-2Qxu4JXpQ5ZSocJCnusaPbMIyr3tHjrmcLNaoKMrEUmLB_AZMvX5A3_l2mF-yjrIFG3hNQdHzxawQrWzisjQqNvVVDa&c=BYjQ61nEP7ZJiqiPDJTXuDNV5AXAZxhZ8XsYfGtgcAGex5yQBmuePw==&ch=yqtkeMJlBrcQHK268cO-EYGMyDO0QyGVhd5NCtKOr_0uNyBo9irJ9g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ULQGrf0MfZF4CCTKJ4bzsNVKBb5Ur0D6628UcxPN0fZuRzS6ctCMw1i3gA_XKSTBARKu-4X6Ble9AHKy6vCpuj1W-YNu5p_UMmeN-to_DH4_pfC70qLW0A-L07h-ij-adCT-6IGa1BJedRwXCfmE4F9CTSairUQ-87uUPqggEQwJieLDbJmi3BWoUX2JT66sp29U-HKU2XpBnH5yFPyVU_yaP1N_YGlVYCw6txsSPFI=&c=BYjQ61nEP7ZJiqiPDJTXuDNV5AXAZxhZ8XsYfGtgcAGex5yQBmuePw==&ch=yqtkeMJlBrcQHK268cO-EYGMyDO0QyGVhd5NCtKOr_0uNyBo9irJ9g==

